
 
Meeting Minutes 

Call to order: 
A meeting of The Behavioral Health Provider Coalition was held at Cape Cod Hospital-Martins 
Conference Room on January 31st 2019 @ 3:30pm called to order by Diane Ofria and Dan Gray.  

Introductions were made around the room. 

Presentation: 

Jacob Stapledon and Kristine Monteiro- Children’s Cove Presentation 

Ellen Elias-Children’s Behavioral Health Initiative  

New Business: 

New column on sign in sheet (community needs) to help guide the coalition in a direction that the community 
feels needs the support/help 

Steering Committee now has 15 seats with 2 open.  Any nominations send to coordinator email. 
 
New Membership forms to be filled out and either sent to coordinator@bhpccapecod.org or hand in at end of 
meetings.  
 
Announcement that we are now changing our monthly meetings to quarterly (plans to offer CEU’s) as well as 2 
other “larger meetings” 1 being the Summit and another one in the spring.  Dates will be March 28th, Early May 
(date to be determined), September 26, November 1st (Summit), December 12th (Holiday and Annual Meeting) 
 
Announcement that the Summit will be November 1, 2019 at a new location: Cape Codder Resort and Spa. 
Summit this year will be on the ACES Study. 
 
Elizabeth Lynch (Chair of the Education and Events Committee) announced restarting of the Summit planning 2nd 
Tuesday of the Month starting February 12th @ 4pm. Location Whitcomb Pavilion.  

Next Meeting 

March 28th @ 3:30pm- Open Forum Discussion regarding Children’s needs in the community.  

Adjournment: 

Meeting concluded at 5:10pm 
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